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OIR: 2223/579 
 
22 June 2023 

 
  

 
Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 29 May 2023 requesting the following information: 

1. Have CAP/KCDC shared the feedback from the online survey and the number 
of contributors to it? 

The PowerPoint presentation NAA Capturing Values to Inform Objectives 
Presentation – CAP Workshop 29 March 2023 shared that approximately 300 
responses were received regarding the Northern Adaptation Area. The key themes 
that emerged from this feedback was:  

 
1. Food basket for our community  
2. Beach access for recreation and public use 
3. Natural environment values 
4. Cultural heritage and richness of Māori culture 
5. Health and wellbeing of our community (current and future) 
6. Governance - Making it happen 

 
This PowerPoint presentation can be found on the Takutai Kāpiti website: 
https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/NAA-Capturing-Values-to-
Inform-Objectives-Presentation-CAP-Workshop-29-March-2023.pdf 

2. How did the online survey feedback differ from the workshop feedback? 

The Have Your Say survey results did not greatly differ from the community 
workshop that was held in Ōtaki on 24 September 2022, nor from the feedback 
that was received from the following engagements:  

• Ōtaki Library meet and greet (June 2022) 

• Te Horo Country market (June 2022) 

• Rangatahi session (31 August 2022) 

• Ōtaki Expo (24 September 2022) 

• Have Your Say map pin board (September 2022 – March 2023) 

• Local newspaper survey: Ōtaki Mail (March 2023) 

https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/NAA-Capturing-Values-to-Inform-Objectives-Presentation-CAP-Workshop-29-March-2023.pdf
https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/NAA-Capturing-Values-to-Inform-Objectives-Presentation-CAP-Workshop-29-March-2023.pdf
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3. Have CAP/KCDC shared a summary of the combined feedback on the 

northern adaptation area from the workshop, the online survey, and any 

other community sources considered? 

Besides the PowerPoint presentation mentioned in Question 1, a summary report 
of the results from the September 2022 Ōtaki engagement workshop can be found 
on the Takutai Kāpiti website: 
https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Otaki-workshop-24-
September-2022.pdf  

4. Have CAP/KCDC sought any community feedback on the draft objective 

presented in this newsletter? (The newsletter does not explicitly request 

any feedback). 

CAP have not sought community feedback on the objective for the Northern 
Adaptation Area. The CAP will be seeking feedback on their draft adaptation 
pathways for the Northern Adaptation Area at the community feedback session on 
1 July 2023 at Ōtaki Baptist Church, corner State Highway 1 and Te Manuao Road, 
Ōtaki, 10.30am – 12.30pm.   

5. Why does the Panel's draft objective make no provisions for the safe and 

sustainable occupation (as long as is practically possible) of the northern 

adaptation area's coastal sites, communities, and infrastructure likely to be 

impacted by SLR? 

Based on the approximately 300 feedback responses received from the community 
engagements as listed in Question 2, provisions for the safe and sustainable 
occupation of the Northern Adaptation Area’s coastal sites, communities, and 
infrastructure was not a common theme. Instead, the main themes were as outlined 
in answer to Question 1. Therefore, it is not shown within the CAP’s objective for 
the Northern Adaptation Area. It is expected that each objective for each adaptation 
area will vary depending on the community’s values.  
 
Further to this, we acknowledge that safe and sustainable occupation options will 
likely inform the criteria for which Council considers CAP’s recommendations for 
short, medium and longer term response.   

 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
  
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaiwhakahaere Roopu Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga  
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